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The August deadline is approaching for this year's APO Produc-
tivity Photo Contest. 
We're waiting for pictures that illustrate efforts in productivity 
(people working together for improvement in agriculture, indus-
try, schools, communities... there are topics all around us). For 
details, see our Web site (www.apo-tokyo.org).


